
 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Attached is some relevant historic information regarding the old station at Garub 

(historic image below), the purpose of the old narrow-gauge railway line to what is now 

the Garub 1 waterhole.  This waterhole is beyond repair and the Ministry of 

Environment Forestry and Tourism has asked Namibia Wild Horses Foundation to fund 

the rebuilding of this waterhole which serves the animals grazing in the western side of 

the Tsau Khaeb Park.  
 

Except for the historic image, all other images are by Scott Hurd being the historic 

narrow gauge railway line, the Garub station building and the solar panels and pump 

installation at Garub 1.   
 

The Namibia Wild Horses Foundation would like to ask your assistance in supporting 

this project via press articles.  The rebuilding will possibly cost in the region of N$ 240 

000.00 

 

The Foundation website is: https://www.wild-horses-namibia.com 

 

Banking details for donations:   
 

FNB Savings Acc: 622 466 594 89 

Branch 281479 (Klein Windhoek) 

 

Thanking you in anticipation 

 

Helen Kay 

for Namibia Wild Horses Foundation 

 

https://www.wild-horses-namibia.com/

